From: Andy Green <ansyg@att.net>

Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2015 11:34 AM
To: BOCrfc2015
Subject: Rural Broaband

We came across an article in the June issue of the Osage Valley Electric Cooperative Newsletter
about Bridging The Digital Divide.

We would like to bring your attention the lack of broadband service to our area. Our phone company
(AT&T) offers land-line service but any form of internet is not available. We have even checked with
other companies but nothing is available. We would LOVE to be able to to have broadband service in
our area and will be happy to share any information you need to help make this happen. Please let us
know what information you need.

Thanks,
Andy and Stacy Green



